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“Greater love has no one than this, 

that he lay down his life                 

for his friends.”  John 15:13 

Mission of the Quarter 
Each Wednesday an 

offering is collected during 

chapel. Our third quarter 

mission is LeadaChild, 

an international 

educational ministry that exists to 

share the love of Jesus with children 

around the world through Christian 

education. LeadaChild allows our 

children to share their same 

educational and spiritual gifts with 

children in third world countries, so 

that they may have the same 

opportunity to attend Lutheran 

schools and afterschool programs. 

There are only 3 more chapels of the 

third quarter so please keep 

supporting this important mission by 

sending an offering for Chapel to 

school each Wednesday morning. 

May God continue to work mightily 

through your efforts to help provide a 

great education and connect more 

children to Christ our Savior!    

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

 

 
 

Happy birthday wishes were recently given to   
Mr. Sammy, our beloved facilties manager! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Macha’s 4K class recently experimented making oobleck, a suspension or a substance that can mimic the 
qualities of a solid or a liquid. The substance was made from a mix of cornstarch and water which then took 
the shape of whatever was holding it. The class has also been studying the letter “O”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Rossano’s 4K class also had a winter science project: making a snowman out of ice. The children learned 
that salt could melt the ice just enough to fuse together the ice balls and make the snowman stick together.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


